5/2/2017

Vaneie A, Duller

To whom it may concern

Please take this as my conflrmation that Vangie Duller was in my employ from 37 July 2006 to
30" June 2016 pd 200>

Vangie has been absolutely superb support for our family over the last 10 years, she has been
invaluable help as the children grew up and it is with great regret that we have decided to
release Vangie's contract. Both children are now grown up and family moving back to the UK.

| have no hesitation in recommending Vangie and would be happy to offer further reference if
needed, contact details below,

Yours Sincerely

@/

i i adAd AREE A0 EAE

B ¥ e et g s e

fohbile :

Londan Court




